
ANNOUNCEMENTS – DECEMBER 6-12 

 

For pastoral concerns or emergencies, Pastor Jim can be reached at 785-577-9330.  

  

The Christmas Joy Offering is being received during the month of December. Each gift to this 

offering supports the Assistance Program of the Board of Pensions for retired church workers 

and their families with financial needs, and PCUSA related schools and colleges equipping 

communities of color. Inserted in this bulletin is additional information along with an envelope 

for giving. Make checks payable to Trinity Presbyterian and note Joy Offering.  Dedication of 

this offering will be December 20.  Let us share our gifts with those who have a need.  

  

Thank you for your participation in the Deacons’ Christmas mission to benefit residents of the 

Crisis Center. Next Sunday is the deadline to return your gifts. Bring your wrapped gift with leaf 

attached and place it by the Christmas tree in the foyer. The deacons will deliver the gifts to the 

Crisis Center prior to Christmas.  

 

The Trinity Presbyterian Women’s Goodie Sale will not be held this year. Instead, TPW is 

having a Random Act of Kindness Day on December 20 by distributing Christmas Goodie Bags 

to each person in our congregation.  Your name will be on a goodie bag for you to pick up 

following worship that day. For those not picking up a bag on the 20th, you may stop by the 

church December 21-23 during office hours (9-3).  The ladies plan to deliver to our shut-ins.  

 

 As you shop for groceries, remember those who do not have the means to purchase food, and 

pick up a few things to place in Trinity’s Blessing Box located in the parking lot near the street. 

This is especially important during the winter months. Thank you for your support of this 

mission project.   
  

 


